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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 6, 2020 

 

BMV Announces Changes for Hartford and Portland Branches 
     
INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today the BMV branches in 

Hartford City and Portland are changing days of operation. In addition, the Portland location is moving to a new 

location.   

 

Effective the week of January 13, Hartford City’s branch hours are Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 8:30 

a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

 

The Portland Branch will move to a temporary location at 101 S. Meridian Street, Suite 207, and will serve 

customers Tuesdays and Thursdays from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. The first day of operation at the new location 

is Tuesday, January 14. 

 

The temporary location in Portland allows the branch to continue serving the local community while the BMV 

finishes construction on a new permanent facility in Portland. Customers using the temporary location are 

encouraged to enter at the 101 S. Meridian Street location and follow signs for service.  

 

All changes are effective beginning the week of January 13. 

 

For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 24-hour BMV 

Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV. 
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